Town Topics - continued from page 7

A fitting Memorial, "THE MUIR MEMORIAL GARDENS" has been established to his memory on Younge Street near Lawrence Avenue in Toronto and bears tribute to his life's accomplishments and the esteem in which he was held by all who knew him and sing his song, "THE MAPLE LEAF FOREVER".

It is my pleasure to furnish this information which I promised when we met in Edmonton in July.

Rhena (MUIR) Gilroy

Holly and Carol Brown have returned from Edmonton after spending a week with Joanne and Ted.

Valerie Larson has left to attend school at the Toronto Institute of Medical Technology where she will enter the Medical Lab Technican course.

TERRACE BAY POLICE DEPARTMENT REPORT

The Terrace Bay Police Department reports a total of 23 occurrences investigated during the week.

As a result of investigations on August 28

one Terrace Bay man and one Schreiber man were charged with possession of stolen property. A total of twelve charges were laid and at this time property in access of \$3000. was recovered.

Two minor thefts were reported during the week and are under investigation.

Eight motor vehicles were safety checked with five warnings being issued. Three charges were laid under the Highway Traffic Act.

The last sitting of Provincial Court at
Terrace Bay with Judge Sargent presiding saw
Trent Desaulniers and Detlef Trapp pleading
not guilty to a charge of racing with a motor
vehicle. After hearing prosecution evidence
Judge Sargent found them both not guilty stating that the prosecution had failed to prove
that an actual race was in progress.

Radio Telescopes

Astronomers estimate that all the energy received by all the radio telescopes ever built equals only the impact of a few snow-flakes on the ground. Yet these metallic eyes stand in the forefront of astronomy—discoverers of quasars, pulsars, and interstellar molecules.

TO SCHREIBER AND TERRACE BAY MEMBERS OF THE TERRACE BAY BOWLING ASSOCIATION

ON APRIL 7TH, 1974 A MOTION WAS MADE TO DIRECT A LETTER TO THE RECREATION ASSOCIATION PROTESTING THE PROPOSED INCREASE IN RECREATION MEMBERSHIP FEES FROM \$12.00 TO \$24.00 ADVISING THEM THAT LEAGUES WITHIN THE BOWLING ASSOCIATION HAVE DECIDED TO DISBAND IF THE PROPOSED INCREASE IS PUT INTO EFFECT AND DUE TO LACK OF UNDERSTANDING AND CO-OPERATION BY THE TERRACE BAY RECREATION ASSOCIATION REGARDING INCREASED MEMBERSHIP FEES WE REGRET THAT WE ARE UNABLE TO FIELD ENOUGH TEAMS TO KEEP THE BOWLING ASSOCIATION OPERABLE AT THE PRESENT TIME.

TERRACE BAY BOWLING ASSOCIATION EXECUTIVE